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	Subject: 
	salford city council dRAFT core strategy CONSULTATION


Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to notify you that the Draft Core Strategy will be subject to public consultation starting on Monday 9th November 2009 and ending at 4.30pm on Friday 15th January 2010. 
The Core Strategy will be the most important planning document that the city council produces, setting out a vision for the city in 2027, the broad scale and distribution of development within Salford, and a series of policies and proposals to deliver the vision. Once adopted the Core Strategy will replace much of the city council’s adopted Unitary Development Plan. As you may recall, the city council undertook a widespread consultation on the Core Strategy Issues and Options Report between October 2008 and January 2009. The Issues and Options Report set out four possible options for how the city could develop. Having had regard to all of the comments made during the initial consultation period and the additional information and research that has been assembled, a Draft Core Strategy has been produced. This is an initial draft for consultation and all comments are welcomed, including suggested alternative approaches.
The Draft Core Strategy is accompanied by a Sustainability Appraisal and a schedule of responses outlining the council’s response to the key issues raised at the previous stage in the consultation. These documents can be viewed and download at www.salford.gov.uk/core-strategy.
The documents are also available to view at all Salford libraries, details of opening times can be found at www.salford.gov.uk/libraries, and at the main Civic Centre reception. 
We would particularly like to encourage people where possible to make comments online at: www.salford.gov.uk/core-strategy. 
However, comments can also be made in the following way:

· By email to: plans.consultation@salford.gov.uk

· By post to: Core Strategy Consultation, Spatial Planning Section, Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, Salford, M27 5BY.

· By hand: to the Salford Civic Centre main reception, Chorley Road, Swinton, Salford.

The timetable for producing the Core Strategy is as follows:
· Publication – August 2010

· Submission to the Secretary of State – November 2010

· Public Examination – February – March 2011

· Adoption – September 2011

I hope that you find the above information useful, and would welcome any comments that you may have on the Draft Core Strategy. In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the Core Strategy, please contact my colleague Claire Thorn using the above contact details. 
Yours Sincerely
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Graham Gentry

Head of Spatial Planning
